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Our April Resident of the Month, Mary Annibale, 

was nominated because she is òalways giving 

everyone a laugh!ó  Maryõs quick wit and dry 
sense of humor certainly have made many of us 

chuckle here at Plum Creek.  Mary was born on 

August 14, 1926 in Cleveland to Helen and Frank 

Manco. She grew up in Cleveland and attended 

West High School. Maryõs parents owned a                 

grocery store in Cleveland and their family home 

was above the store. One of Maryõs fondest  

memories as a child was traveling to Naples, Italy 

to see her grandparents.  As a young adult, 

Mary worked as a secretary in Downtown                        

Cleveland.  She and her husband Anthony were             

married for approximately 40 years and they 

had three children. Mary had many friends from 

high school and while raising her children, she 

enjoyed going shopping and learning about her 

Italian heritage. Her favorite Italian meal is 

braciole with spaghetti! Mary enjoys spending 

time at Plum Creek with her tablemates, getting 

her nails done, visits from family and anything 

Dean Martin!  

 

What: A performance by the Singing Angels  

When: Monday, April 30th at 6:30p.m.  

R.S.V.P. By: Monday, April 23rd to 330-220-4900 

 

A happy hour will follow the performance where wine, cheese & 

crackers, fruit and desserts will be served.  

 

The Singing Angels led by Linda Samosky have been working very 

hard and cannot wait to sing for all of you. Donõt miss it!  

Lucy V. - 4/2 

Ben H. - 4/5 

David C. - 4/10 

Richard M. - 4/17 

Howard P. - 4/17 

Lila C. - 4/24 

Lillian W. - 4/24 

Phyllis F. - 4/25 

Malcolm S. - 4/30 

 

This monthôs  

Birthday Bash will 

be held on Tuesday, 

April 24th at 3:00 in 

case anyone wishes 

to join in the  

festivities! 
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WESTERN  D AY-APRIL  26TH   

Apr i l  2018 

Get out your cowboy hats, boots and blue 

jeans because itõs time for Western Day! 

The òSaloonó will open at noon with a 

western style lunch and then the fun will 

continue into the afternoon. We will be 

enjoying plenty of western-style snacks 

while listening to the smooth tunes of one 

of our favorite county performers, Willie 

Goodson. Come join us for a good                 

old-fashion time! Family members please 

remember to R.S.V.P. if planning to join 

us for lunch. Seating is limited. 

We really hope that you will consider joining us for this fun and 

classy event! All proceeds will benefit the HANDS Foundation, of 

which Plum Creek is a proud supporter. One things HANDS is 

most known for is its Senior Wish Program. Funds are made  

available by grant application to seniors and their families for   

special needs they could not otherwise afford or obtain through 

any other resource. This program fills a huge void in services to 

seniors and no other organization fulfills the purpose of Senior 

Wishes. Kathy Elseser (our Executive Director) is the chair for this 

event. Please email singintospring@hotmail.com to reserve your 

tickets. We really appreciate all of your support.  


